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Firstly,	may	I	congratulate	you	on	your	recognition	&	endorsement	of	true	value	
of	solar	in	your	proposed	pricing	formula.	Could	I	ask	that	the	benchmark	be	
adjusted	regularly	to	reflect	the	changing	wholesale	price.	Could	I	also	asked	that	
the	Tribunal	continue	to	monitor	the	response	from	the	retailers	to	this	
benchmark	advice	to	determine	whether	a	more	regulatory	approach	may	be	
necessary	to	achieve	the	desired	outcome.	
	
Ralph	Fairbairn		
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